Dan Valoff

From:

Christina Wollman

Sent:

Tuesday, February 21, 2012 7:47 AM

To:

Jan Ollivier; Doug D'Hondt; Dan Valoff; Kelly Bacon; Kirk Holmes; Doc Hansen

Subject:

FW: Comment to MEMO

Attachments:

Imorrison.vcf

Christina Wollman, AICP CFM
Planner II | Floodplain Manager
Kittitas County Department of Public Works [p] 509.962.7051 | [f] 509.962.7663

----Original Message----

From: Lenny Morrison [mailto:lmorrison@ellensburgcement.com]

Sent: Monday, February 20, 2012 11:04 AM To: Christina Wollman; Jeff Hutchinson

Subject: Comment to MEMO

Christina Wollman,

I received your Memo Monday on Feb 20. 2012. When I read your Memo it sounds as though you are holding ECP to a different standard then any other application. You are comparing the construction of a Wind farm to a site that will have intermittent traffic at best. The wind farm had countless trucks with repeated trips and heavy equipment through all types of weather conditions. You require a "TIA" to consider the safety due to narrowness of the roadway. Is this road any narrower then Parke Cr. road?

A CUP was given last year on Parke Cr. road with out any comment from public works, other then addressing his road access. The CUP on Parke creek road was required by the BOA in its findings Item 16 # 4 states the applicant shall update it's two access's, which as to date has yet to meet with the requirements of that CUP. You require ECP to apply for an access permit for the proposed new access, ECP will apply for permit for access after approval of CUP.

Lenny Morrison

Notice: All email sent to this address will be received by the Kittitas County email system and may be subject to public disclosure under Chapter 42.56 RCW and to archiving and review.

message id: 38eb45916c6dcbdac24bb8719d004a14